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Subject: Shoalhaven Rates Increase

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this email with objection to the large hike increase in our Council rates. A lot of residents, here in Sussex, are on a
fixed income and it is going to be very hard to find the extra for rates and other accounts. I am sure Shoalhaven City Council
could reduce feasibility studies for just about everything including dogs on beaches.

What a waste of ratepayers money!!! I think the overall expenditure of the Council needs to be looked at. I am aware it covers
an enormous area, and these areas need a lot of money spent on them for their upkept.

Yours truly






